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Thank you for your continued support! Grief Doesn't Wait

Yoga and Relaxation for Grieving Children

Join us on Wednesdays, May 7,14, 21, 28 for fun and relaxing
evenings of yoga to help aid in the grief process. This program is
open to grieving children, ages 5-18, and their caregivers.
Children will practice yoga, mindfulness, and other stress reducing
activities, while adults will explore ways to manage their own stress
while parenting bereaved children.

Donations always
appreciated!

Please contact us for more information and to register at 302-235-
5544 or support@supportingkidds.org

Mark Your Calendars: May 9th, 2014

The annual Party on the Patio event is quickly approaching! Come
and enjoy delicious food and drink, live entertainment & a live and
silent auction at Vicmead Hunt Club from 7-11 pm.




Tickets are now
available online here

Viemead Hunt Club + 903 Owls Nest Road » Greenville, DE

Healing Pathways

Through our 6-week bereavement support group, children ages 5-
18 who have lost a close relative, are grouped by age and meet
others coping with their grief. Caregivers leam how to support
their children. Our spring session is currently full and started last
month.

To register for our fall session or leam more information, email or
call 302-235-5544. Scholarships are available for all of our services
to grieving children.

You can help --- tell a friend in need.

Services in Schools

Our school groups are underway!
The 9-week trauma grief component therapy groups started last
week at Skyline Middle School and PS DuPont Middle School.
The support group at William Penn High School is set to start this
week. This group follows our 6-week Healing Pathways curriculum.
Thank you again to The Laffey-McHugh Foundation and the
Chichester DuPont Foundation for allowing us to bring our services
into schools.

Generous Sponsors
We are very grateful for our Party on the Patio sponsors!
Platinum: Bill & Ann Bowlsbey
Gold: The Sallie Mae Fund
Silver: The Schlitz Family
If you would like to become one of these sponsors for this amazing

Come tour our center

You can leave a legacy

Corporate Sponsors




event, there are plenty of opportunities available! Contact Ann
Schlitz at amschlitz@me.com or 302-388-4917 for more
information.

Grants Received - Thank you!
The Christmas Shop: $785 for Pathways Through Life supplies

Thank you for your interest and support,
Dr. Stephanie Traynor, PsyD, MBA

Executive Director
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